
 

Bike Theft TUL  20-0871 

On 04-09-2020, The bicycle pictured below was stolen on Larry  Price Loop Road. The thief 
used a bolt cutter to defeat the cable securing the bike on the porch of the residence. The bike 

was purchased new five days prior for $350.00. Please be on the lookout for this child-sized 
gray “Kink” bicycle. If you have any information, please contact Detective David Sallee at 

dsallee@tulaliptribalpolice.org or 360-716-5962.  Thanks!          
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